
The European allotment gardeners and the European Union 
 
After the study session in Luxembourg, the Office took up contact with 
the president of the European Commission Jean-Claude JUNCKER and 
the president of the European Parliament Martin SCHULZ with the 
request to take the allotment garden movement into consideration in the 
European policy and legislation. 
 
Following to the letter to Mr. Jean-Claude JUNCKER a meeting took 
place on December 15th, 2015 with the Office of Mr. VELLA, member 
of the Commission competent for environmental matters. 
 
A framework policy on urban green infrastructures (outside the Natura 
2000 areas) is in elaboration. We hope that the allotment gardens will be 
taken into consideration in this document. To achieve this aim the Office 
and the national federations still have to undertake the necessary lobbying 
over the coming months. 
 
President SCHULZ answered by a letter dated December 21th, 2015 
joined as appendix. 
 
The European allotment gardeners are very grateful for this recognition 
and support of the European Commission and the European Parliament. 
 
   
 








